
Showcasing The Hinckley School 
Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s),  

After a weekend where many of us reflected on loss, commu-

nity, belonging and coming together to remember, it seemed 

a poignant time to host our Open Evening on Wednesday 

night. To see so many of our students live our values and 

support their school as excellent ambassadors made us very proud. Open evening 

allows us to come together as a community and welcome our year 6 families. Dur-

ing the evening, they were able to experience our seven year journey, visiting The 

Bridge, The Gateway and our refurbished sixth form. It was a pleasure to welcome 

all our year 6 families to our school and we very much appreciate their incredibly positive feedback 

regarding the exciting stage our school is at, but also how our students are a credit to us at The 

Hinckley School. We look forward to starting our seven year journey with them  

Best wishes 

Lisa Hickman 
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Join us for the next stage of your Journey:  



Highlights from the recent Open Evening  



Community Spirit  


